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Application No:  Consultees Name:  Received: Comment: Response:

201940874P Richard Simpson 24/03/2019 12:21:04 NODBI ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee
for Primrose ITill
CAAC

6 March 2019

65 Gloucester Crescent NW1 7EG 2019/0874/P + 2019/0876/L

No objection.

We note that the rear extensions at no. 64 Gloucester Crescent are referenced in the application. The present
application for no. 65 does not follow the lower ground floor extension at no. 64 Gloucester Crescent under
application 2016/1407/P which Camden misguidedly approved, and which is substantially harmful to the

conservation area and Listed Buildings.

Richard Simpson FSA
Chair
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